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Circular 115 

 

04 April 2021 

 

Dear Resident, 

 

BIRD WALKS AT RANDOM HARVEST:  ARE YOU INTERESTED? 
 
 
We are hoping to restart activities at the Random Harvest Indigenous Nursery in Krugersdorp. Residents 
used to enjoy guided bird walks.  Walks for the next three months are detailed below. They have also 
introduced coffee mornings which offer the opportunity to walk around and do a bit of bird watching and then 
enjoying a delicious morning coffee or tea in the tea garden or going. 
Now that we are at Level 1 Covid restriction level, we would like to assess interest by residents. 

Coffee mornings are held every day from 10h30 to 12h00  
Cost: Free of charge – you are just asked support the nursery and / or the tea garden while you are here. 

Bird walks led by experts, in which residents may be interested include the following: 

Saturday, 17th April 2021 – Andre Marx 
Start time: 7h00 for 7h30 sharp.  
Cost: R175.00 per person, this includes a scrumptious breakfast buffet 

Saturday, 8th May 2021 – Lance Robinson 
Start time: 7h00 for 7h30 sharp.  
Cost: R175.00 per person, this includes a scrumptious breakfast buffet 

Saturday, 5th June 2021 – Andre Marx 
Start time: 7h00 for 7h30 sharp.  
Cost: R175.00 per person, this includes a scrumptious breakfast buffet. 

Heather Mutch has volunteered to lead this initiative but needs to have an idea of the level of interest. 

Please advise her by email mutchie@mweb.co.za  or phone her at 1080 by 7 April 2021. 
 

 

Warm Regard 

 

 

Wilma Swart 

Village Manager 

mailto:mutchie@mweb.co.za

